
 

My name is Janice White and I would like to submit my name to serve as a member of the 
Newport Property Owners Association Board of Directors. 

I own my home on Lot 7, 233 Headwater Drive.  I purchased my home August 2020.  I have 
loved living in Newport the past 4 years.   

For those that do not know me I retired March 2020 from Prisma Health after 28 years.  I 
worked as Clinical Diagnostic Manager for Greenville Radiology, a free standing Outpatient 
Radiology office.  I was responsible for starting their Nuclear Medicine Department, 
functioning as the Nuclear Medicine Technologist and office RN.   

I received the first Technologist of the Year for the state of SC in 1996.  I presently serve on 
the Board of Directors for the Tucker W Hipps Memorial Foundation.  I have also served on 
the ACC Committee for the Newport POA for the past year. 

I believe my experience as Clinical Manager gives me the quality to be a valuable board 
member.  One of the many responsibilities, while being the Clinical Manager, was to be the 
liaison between the Radiologist, the patient, and the patient’s physician.   

One of the current board members coined the phrase that I believe we all should live by, 
“we all have to be a good neighbor”.  One has to keep an open mind and you have to see 
both sides of the issue.  Along with communication, respect others, and fairness I would be 
committed to do just that.  This is turn would be in the best intent for Newport residents.   

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Janice White 


